
Elyse Fineman, MPH, MHA is the Executive Director of the 

Illinois Society for the Prevention of Blindness and the Illinois 

State Director of Prevent Blindness, two distinct 501(C)3 

organizations. Elyse engages allied interests and statewide 

leadership to accomplish the mission of preventing blindness 

and preserving sight in Illinois. She also administers all Illinois 

programmatic and outreach activities under Prevent Blindness. 

Elyse is responsible for directing all ISPB management, 

administrative and board activities, including fundraising and 

the oversight and distribution of research and low vision 

equipment grants. She has almost 30 years of non-profit 

program experience with extensive work in administration, 

grant review and writing; event planning; corporate, foundation 

and individual fundraising; project planning; management; 
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